
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON  
Capital Projects Advisory Review Board  

Project Review Committee 
 
 

March 25, 2021 
 
 
Robin Shoemaker 
Director of Capital Projects 
Central Kitsap School district #401 
Post Office Box 8 
9210 Silverdale Way NW 
Silverdale, Washington 98383 
 
Re: Public Body Design-Build Project Approval Determination 
 
Dear Director Shoemaker: 
 
The Capital Projects Advisory Review Board’s Project Review Committee has determined that 
your project has met the criteria established in RCW 39.10.280 for public body project approval. 
 
Central Kitsap School District is hereby authorized to utilize the Design-Build alternative 
contracting procedure for the Fairview Middle School Replacement project.  
 
Congratulations on the approval of your application and good luck with your project! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Edward Peters, Chair 
Project Review Committee 
 
 
cc: Mike Shinn, Vice Chair 
 Nancy Deakins, DES 
 PRC Project File 


